
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR/PRINCIPAL 

 

MOTION TO APPROVE RECOMMENDATION  

FOR FULL FALL 2021 SCHOOL REOPENING  

 

 April 20, 2021 

 

TOPIC/ AGENDA ITEM: 

PCHS plans to fully reopen on August 18, 2021 for the 2021-22 school year without any 

restrictions on volume of students, physical distancing or bell schedules, as long as permitted to 

do so by our governing entities (CDE/LACOE, CDPH/LACDPH and LAUSD as our Charter 

Authorizer & Landlord). PCHS is committed to addressing any potential obstacles within the 

control of the Board and Charter School to ensure a full reopening. 

 

PERSONNEL INVOLVED: 

Board of Trustees, Executive Director/Principal, Administration, Collective Bargaining Units: 

UTLA and PESPU 

 

ISSUES INVOLVED/FISCAL IMPLICATIONS (IF ANY): 

PCHS will continue to provide PPE/Supplies and daily disinfecting throughout the 2021-22 

school year as recommended by LACDPH Guidance. Other potential fiscal implications include 

costs related to the expansion of virtual learning options for families that need to continue 

distrance learning during the coming school year. 

 

IMPACT ON SCHOOL MISSION, VISION OR GOALS, (IF ANY): 

Reopening school fully in August 2021 is critical to meeting the academic and socio-emotional 

needs of PCHS students following a year of quarantine and distance learning due to the COVID-

19 pandemic.  

 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR/PRINCIPAL’S RECOMMENDATION: 

The PCHS Reopening Plan for Fall 2021 is recommended for approval. 

 

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 

The PCHS Board of Trustees approves the PCHS Reopening Plan to fully return to in-person 

instruction on August 18, 2021 for the 2021-22 school year without any restrictions on volume of 

students, physical distancing or bell schedules, as long as permitted to do so by our governing 

entities (CDE/LACOE, CDPH/LACDPH and LAUSD as our Charter Authorizer & Landlord). 

 

 

        
                 Pamela Magee, Ed. D. 

                 Executive Director/Principal 


